
AARP is dedicated to enhancing the quality of life for all as we age. 
They lead positive social change and deliver value to members through 
advocacy, service, and information to make things better for society. 

The National Association for Home Care & Hospice is a nonprofit 
organization that represents the nation’s 33,000 home care and hospice 
organizations. NAHC also advocates for the more than two million nurses, 
therapists, aides, and other caregivers employed by such organizations to 
provide in-home services to some 12 million Americans each year.

The Partnership for Quality Home Healthcare was established to ensure 
access to quality home healthcare services for all Americans. The 
Partnership is dedicated to developing innovative reforms to improve 
the program integrity, quality, and efficiency of home healthcare for our 
nation’s seniors.

The mission of LeadingAge is to be the trusted voice for aging. Their 
5,000+ members and partners include not-for-profit organizations 
representing the entire field of aging services, 38 state partners, hundreds 
of businesses, consumer groups, foundations, and research partners. 

Allies for Independence is a unique national advocacy organization 
dedicated to the implementation of a strong, vital, and accessible long-
term services and supports system.  Their member organizations include 
nearly 50 of America’s leading senior organizations.

The first national voice for older adults, the National Council on Aging 
helped end mandatory retirement. They advocated to secure Medicare, 
Medicaid, and the Older Americans Act. They serve older adults every 
day and empower them with knowledge.

The Council of State Home Care & Hospice Associations is an 
organization of the associations representing homecare and hospice 
provider communities across the U.S. They represent more than 15,000 
agencies.

Organizations Supporting 
the Choose Home Care 
Act (S. 2562/H.R. 5514)

The Forum of State Associations is a division of NAHC that is open to all 
organizations representing home care and hospice providers on a state 
level. A major focus of the Forum of State Associations is to assist state 
associations to develop and grow into strong state advocates and fiscally 
sound organizations.

Moving Health Home (MHH) is a coalition made up of stakeholders 
working to change federal and state policy to enable the home to be a 
clinical site of care.


